Dear Lincoln Heights Families, 

We are sorry to say that, due to new guidance from WCPSS issued today, our food truck offerings for Tiger Fest are limited to two dessert trucks. 

We will no longer have a dinner truck option at Tiger Fest. We apologize for this last minute change, but we appreciate your grace and understanding. We invite you to bring your own picnic meal and chairs to enjoy in between activities! We hope to have a successful event for our school community and their families to enjoy. 

Thank you,
Lincoln Heights PTA 

